

and Sixth Form



Uttoxeter New Road, Derby, DE22 3HU Executive Headteacher: Mr N. Wilkinson B.Ed Hons. NPQH.

Tel: 01332 366711

E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Primary Christmas Lunch



Dear Parent/Carer

This year at The Bemrose Primary Phase we will be doing a variety of different activities to celebrate Christmas.

On **Friday 9th December 2022,** the children will be able to enjoy a Christmas Lunch.

The price for a child's Christmas Lunch is £2.35 (applicable only for children in year 3, 4, 5 & 6) unless your child receives free school meals. Christmas lunch can be paid with normal lunch money payments.

A vegetarian lunch option will also be available. We will also take all diet and allergies requirements into consideration.

Kind regards,

Mrs K Beecroft Head of Primary





















